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Dear Committee members: 

 

Voting by mail is one of the great privileges of being a resident of Oregon. As a 

senior citizen, living in a rural area, our current election rules are a great benefit for 

many in our community. There has been no evidence of voter fraud using our current 

system, that I am aware of. 

Please do not make it more difficult for the many law-abiding citizens in Oregon to 

vote in our elections. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laurie Fox 


